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Kigali, Rwanda
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Notice of Annual General Meeting
July 10th, 2024

Dear Members of the African IXP Association,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we are pleased to inform you that the second Annual
General Meeting (AGM) of the African IXP Association will be held on August 19th at the Hilton
hotel in Kinshasa, DRC between 14:30 and 17:00 local time.

The event agenda is as follows:

1. Welcome & Opening Remarks
2. Selection of Meeting Chair & Secretary
3. Announcement of Board Election Results
4. Selection of New Meeting Chair & Secretary
5. Any Other Competent Business
6. Meeting Close

Members are encouraged to propose any additional agenda items prior to the meeting or during
the meeting’s call for “Any Other Competent Business.” In the event that you are unable to
attend the AGM in person, you will have the option to participate virtually. Detailed instructions
on how to access the virtual meeting will be provided closer to the date.

We look forward to your participation in this AGM. Your presence and input are vital as we chart
the course for the future of the African IXP Association.

Sincerely,

Kyle Spencer,
Executive Director
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